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COP Resolution Proposal
2nd January 2025

RESOLUTION TO REVIEW NEW DOCUMENTATION

I, Nicholas Clark from the Kansas State University Chapter, call for the 2024-2025 Board of

Directors to review the proposed updates to the Code of Ethics and the introduction of the

‘Maintenance of the Code’ document as prepared by the 2023-2024 Ethics Committee for

ratification as official updated governing documents for the AIAS at large.


